
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Year 2 Newsletter  
                   “Let your light shine” Matthew 5:16 

No. 12        13th December 2019  

Upcoming Diary Events 
 
Tuesday 17th December  
KS1 Christmas Production 2pm and 6pm 
Please let school know if you have not received your invites. 
 
Wednesday 18th December  
KS2 Party and Christmas Lunch 
On KS2 Party Day – Wednesday 18th December, Christmas Lunch 
will be served to KS2 children  
ALL KS1 children will need to bring a packed lunch 
Thursday 19th December  
Whole School Pantomime Visit to Blackpool Grand Theatre 
Friday 20th December  
School closes for Christmas @2pm 
Tuesday 7th January – at 8:55am - School opens for the children. 
Please ensure your child is in the playground before the bell rings, 
thank you. 
 

“Ocean Commotion” 
 

Learning this Week  
 
We have had a very busy week and have been really 
flourishing with our singing. 
 
We are all so excited about our upcoming Key Stage 
Production. We have been practising well, using our loud 
voices and perfecting our acting and singing skills.  
 
We are all really looking forward to showing you our 
fantastic performance of ‘God’s Special Plan’ on Tuesday 
17th November at 2pm and 6pm. We hope you have 
received your tickets to attend. Please contact school if 
you have not.  
 
We have also been working really hard practising to 
improve the presentation of our work. We are really 
trying our best to both write more and to ensure we use 
correct letter formation, space between our words and 
correct size letters.   In RE we have written the full 
story of the nativity, and used our KS1 performance to 
help write the story in the correct sequence as events 
happened. 
 
Learning next Week 
 
In English we will continue to read rhyming poetry. We 
will write simple poetry based on different models and 
perform our poetry.  
In RE we will continue learning about what is good news 
and how good news is spread.  We will be focusing how 
angels spread good news and what we think angels look 
like. We will also look at some artists’ interpretations of 
what angels look like. 
In PE we will be perfecting our gymnastics routine in 

Students of the Week              

Christian Value Award Certificate – Isla S 

Curriculum Award Certificate – Eva S  

 

 

Polite Reminders 

Reading   
Please spend 10 minutes every day reading or sharing a 
book with your child. 
Please sign your child’s diary when you hear them read. 
 
Water Bottles  
Please ensure your child brings a labelled water bottle to 
school every day labelled with their name. 
 
Open Door Monday 3.20-3.40pm if you wish to discuss 
your child’s progress or see their work. 

PE Lessons Monday & Friday 
Please bring PE kits and pumps to school for PE lessons 


